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Johnson, Valencia (NHTSA)

From: Quandt, Jeff (NHTSA)

Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2009 1:55 PM

To: 'Nevi, Raymond (R.A))"

Cc: Rinehardt, Derek (NHTSA); Johnson, Valencia (NHTSA)
Subject: RE: Ford Response to PE09-020

Ray,

Your request for an extension of time to respond to the information request for PE09-020 is granted. The
response is now due on July 17, 2009.

Regards,
Jeff Quandt

From: Nevi, Raymond (R.A.) [mailto:revi@ford.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2009 1:51 PM

To: Quandt, Jeff (NHTSA)

Cc: Rinehardt, Derek (NHTSA)

Subject: Ford Response to PE09-020

Jeff,

This is to confirm my telephone request from earlier today for an extension of time for Ford to respond to

PE09-020. The original requested due date is July 9, 2009. Due to work schedules in this office and an

engineering shutdown from July 3 through July 12, 2009, we respectfully request an extension of the due
date to July 17, 2009.

Please call me if you have any questions concerning this requested extension.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Ray

6/23/2009
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